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March 20, 2020 

 

These are unique times in healthcare. The Newfoundland and Labrador College of 
Physiotherapists (NLCP) recognizes the important role that physiotherapists play in the 

health and wellbeing of the residents of Newfoundland and Labrador.  

Whether you work in a private practice clinic, a hospital, or any other setting where direct 
patient care is provided,  the environment is challenging. The extraordinary effort that you 
are making to serve your patients and adhere to the instructions of public health experts are 
greatly appreciated. 

The NLCP recognize that the situation is changing rapidly, which can lead to some 
uncertainty and anxiety. The amount of information circulating sometimes makes it difficult to 
know how to proceed. The NLCP is committed to providing guidance to help you make these 
challenging decisions. 

The NLCP office is experiencing a higher than usual volume of inquiries to the office, 
however; we will continue to respond to direct member queries by  phone or by email.  

We will be adding a COVID-19 section on our website, to provide updates as more 
information becomes available or as direction from the College changes. In addition, we will 
identify useful links and resources, as they become available through our network of local, 
provincial and national contacts and partners. 
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